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May 15, 2017
Dear Friend,

Welcome to the official Church Board of Southside Church of the Nazarene for 2017-2018.  I look forward to working with you as we strive to love all people into a community of Christ-like Disciples.
The list below shows the recommended board assignments for the new church year.  During our board organizational meeting tonight, you will have the opportunity to accept or request a change of your individual team assignment.  You will also receive a list of suggested meeting dates for your team for the year ahead.  Each team is asked to verify these dates, or confirm changes, with Ann Mahle in the church office and begin getting connected.  Your team is encouraged to provide leadership as it relates to the RACI process as defined by the church board.  
Please send your reports each month and ask questions of the leaders of the teams as necessary to keep you informed as a board member.  We would like to email these reports.  If this is not convenient for you, please let Ann Mahle know.

Church Board Teams – 2017-18
	Finance
(Wynne)
	Personnel
(Marla)
	SDS
(Dave)
	GCA Board
(Glenda)
	FS Board
(Cherie)
	LS/XZ Board

(Steve)

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	


Per the electronic vote taken earlier, Stacy Tarrh was elected as the Board Secretary and Todd Kern as the Church Treasurer.  According to the by-laws of our incorporation, I, as lead pastor, serve as the Ex-Officio President of the Board, and I am recommending Mark Bass serve as Assistant Treasurer.  

I am excited about this new year as we lead this great church together!  Your leadership is vital as we work together to fulfill the mission given to us by Jesus.
Sincerely,

Wynne Lankford
Lead Pastor
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